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For a myriad of reasons, mandating that Washington State residents are restricted from purchasing
the type of car that fits their particular needs, be it financial, capacity, reliability or otherwise is the
height of hubris by our Governor and his administration. Let the people and the markets decide
what is best for them and their families. If electric vehicles are able to meet those needs, then the
change will happen on its own. This policy is doomed to failure and will ultimately hurt those who
are most vulnerable.


